
A MESSAGE FROM THE

CRIME
PREVENTION
COMMITTEE

We need 
volunteers to 
help us build a 
stronger, safer 
community! 

Join the Crime Prevention Committee 
for the 2023 “Know Your Neighbour” 
Campaign! 

We are looking for volunteers to go 
door-to-door to educate households 
about crime prevention strategies 
and share tips about improving 
neighbourhood safety. 

If you’d like to volunteer for a 4-hour 
shift on one or two Saturdays later 
this year (dates to be determined), 
or to learn more about the campaign  
email crimeprevention@langleycity.ca, 
subject line: “Know Your Neighbour”.

Student volunteers welcome  - Eligible 
for volunteer credit!
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Safety 
is a Team Effort!


